March 14, 2003
TO:

BOARD MEMBERS 

SUBJECT:
Outstanding invoice for audit services with Vasquez & Company LLP

action:
approve amendment to authorize payment
RECOMMENDATION
Approve Amendment to Contract with Vasquez & Company LLP, Union Station Gateway Auditor, in the amount of $4,500 for payment of an outstanding invoice for preparation of the Financial Statement ending June 2001 and Non Profit Tax Return ending June 2001.
RATIONALE

Vasquez & Company LLP, formerly Vasquez Farukhi & Company LLP, has been the independent financial auditor for the USG since its inception in 1991 through today, performing the annual audits. Vasquez & Company LLP audited all costs of construction of the high-rise and public transit improvements.

This amendment is intended to authorize an extension of the contract with Vasquez & Company LLP to permit payment for financial audit services already rendered for the both Financial Statement and Non Profit Tax Return ending June 30 2001.

BUDGET IMPACT 
The current USG budget for FY ‘03 includes sufficient funds to cover this payment.
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